
 Public Service Announcement 

 

Transfer of the Small Business Support Program 

 

Start Date: October 3, 2012 
End Date: October 15, 2012 

Qikiqtaaluk region only                 :45 sec 

 
The Small Business Support Programs in the Qikiqtaaluk Region 
is now being delivered by the Department of Economic 
Development & Transportation offices in Pangnirtung and Pond 
Inlet.  
 
Businesses that already have an active file with the BBDC should 
continue to work with BBDC. 
 
The Government of Nunavut thanks the BBDC for delivering the 
program.  
 
The Small Business Support Program provides businesses, 
community organizations and individuals with support to grow. 
 
To get more information or to apply, visit www.edt.gov.nu.ca or 
call toll-free1-888-975-5999.   
 
Ask for Nellie Erkloo or Mona Dialla.  
 

### 
 
 
Media contact: 
 
Matthew Illaszewicz 
Manager, Communications 
Department of Economic Development & Transportation 
Government of Nunavut  
Tel:     (867) 975-7818 
Email: millaszewicz@gov.nu.ca  
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